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I am completely opposed to this amendment to our constitution.  We do NOT need an 

additional layer of government that will increase the financial burder of Oregonians 

and add another layer of bureaucracy when we already have laws and agencies for 

public safety.  We have laws already on the books with city, county and state we just 

need our leaders and police to start ENFORCING THE LAWS WE HAVE ALREADY.  

This is just another money grab and layer of control over Oregonians and our tax 

dollars.  No on the Amendment to our contitution, No on another tax that will cripple 

Oregonians even further, No on HJR201.  


